
PUBLIC NOTICE
BOIL WATER ADVISORY LIFTED
August 9 , 2018

Katie Meade with Georgia EPD contacted our office regarding the sample results at 1:33pm. All samples came back negative. EPD has lifted the boil water advisory at this time. Please contact Katie Meade at 770-387-4900 for any questions regarding the sample results.


